
 

May 7, 2020 

Dealer Alert 
 

LICENCE PLATE SUPPLY 
 

 

Over the past several days, we have been receiving calls from Members reporting that 

Service Ontario licence offices from Sault Ste. Marie to Sarnia, and areas between, were 

running low or had run out of licence plates altogether. 

After reaching out to MTO and Service Ontario, we have been told that the supply problem 

has now been resolved and, as of today, all Service Ontario offices should have plates. 

Please let us know if you encounter any offices that do not as we have a contact at Service 

Ontario that will work with us on that issue. 

 
 

 
 

 


